
 

 

 

October Newsletter 2024 
INFANT I Chicks Class 

Greetings Parents, 

Life is good in the Infant I classroom. We are truly enjoying loving on our little ones each day 
that God has blessed us with. God is truly faithful even in the mist of the storm. We are excited 
to get started with our new month that will lead us into our season of Autumn.  

We are looking forward to the fall season and cooler weather. The basic truth for October is God 
loves me and the bottom line is God is always with you. Our memory verse is “God is with you 
wherever you go.” Joshua 1:9, NLT. 

Fire Prevention Week will begin during the week of 7th- 11th. The Nassau Bay Fire Department 
will stop by to allow us to see just how cool fire fighters really are. DOCA will be closed on 
October 14th for teacher-in-service. 

Your Sisters in Christ, 
Infant Teachers   

                                                  DATES TO REMENBER 

Oct. 7-11   Fire Prevention week 
Oct. 14      DOCA closed of teacher-in-service 
Oct. 16   PK Hearing Screening 
Oct.  18       Joy the Comfort Dog Visit 
Oct 24   PK Vision Screening 
Oct.  23       Parent Chapel @ 11:00 Am 
Oct. 31  No Costumes 
 


